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TAPE 137, SIDE A

004    CHAIR WATT:  Calls the meeting to order at 1:46 p.m.

WORK SESSION ON SB 167 C

007    CHAIR WATT:  Discusses the amendments and the fiscal.

009  ADRIENNE  SEXTON,  COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR:  Explains  the
appropriate motion for passing the bill out. (EXHIBIT A) Explains that
there is no

longer a subsequent referral to the Appropriations Committee.

012       MOTION:  REP. ROBERTS:  Moves to ADOPT the SB 167 C-20
amendments.

014  REP. MCTEAGUE: Explains that combining these  two boards is ill
advised. This is bad public policy.

019  CHAIR  WATT:  Explains  that  the  -20  amendments  are  more  than
the combination of the two boards. 020  ADRIENNE SEXTON,  COMMITTEE
ADMINISTRATOR: Explains  that the amendments are comprehensive. It
contains the athletic director's amendment, board combination amendment,
and conflict amendments.



028    VICE-CHAIR ROBERTS:  Explains his vote.

030  REP. MCTEAGUE:  Asks for  clarification on  the section  that deals
with the Boxing and Wrestling Commission.

034  ADRIENNE SEXTON,  COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Explains the  portion
of the conflict amendments that deal with the Boxing and Wrestling
Commission.

051    REP. GORDLY:  Asks where HB 2125 is.

053  ADRIENNE SEXTON,  COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Explains that  it has
passed both chambers.

VOTE: 5-2  Motion passes AYES: Baum, Hayden, Milne, Roberts, Watt NO:   
  Gordly, McTeague EXC.: Johnson, Payne

065  MOTION: REP.  ROBERTS: Moves  SB 167  C, AS  AMENDED, to the  Floor
with a DO PASS recommendation.

VOTE: 6-1  Motion passes AYE:     Baum, Gordly, Hayden, Milne, Roberts,
Watt NO:      McTeague EXC.: Johnson, Payne

REP. WATT will lead discussion on the Floor.

WORK SESSION ON SB 349

078   ADRIENNE  SEXTON,  COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR:  Explains  the  past
work sessions  on  the  bill.  Explains  the  -7  amendments.  (EXHIBIT 
B)

Explains the sunset provision and the fiscal impact statement.

118    REP. MCTEAGUE:  Asks about the origin of the bill.

120  ADRIENNE SEXTON, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Explains that the
concept was originally contained in  HB 2004.  The group,  Children
First,  is the

proponent of the bill.

134    REP. GORDLY:  Explains that the bill was introduced by Sen.
Roberts.

142       MOTION:  REP. ROBERTS:  Moves to ADOPT the SB 349 B-7
amendments.

VOTE: 7-0  Motion passes AYES: Baum, Gordly, Milne, McTeague, Payne,
Roberts, Watt NO:      None EXC.: Hayden, Johnson

149   MOTION:  REP.  ROBERTS:  Moves  that  SB  349  B  be  returned  to
the Speaker's desk with a letter requesting that the bill be referred to
the Committee on Appropriations with a DO PASS recommendation.

153  REP. MCTEAGUE:  Clarifies that  the funds are  coming from  of a
private source.  Asks about the reason for the referral to
Appropriations.

160  CHAIR WATT: Explains the  expenditure agreement that automatically
sends bills to Appropriations.



162    REP. MCTEAGUE:  Asks if the Chair of Appropriations will move the
bill.

163    CHAIR WATT:  Explains that he is not aware of the Chair's
intentions.

165    REP. MCTEAGUE:  Asks if the bill could be sent to the Floor.

166    CHAIR WATT:  The bill will go to Appropriations.

VOTE: 6-1  Motion passes AYE:     Baum, Gordly, Milne, Payne, Roberts,
Watt NO:      McTeague EXC.: Hayden, Johnson

174    CHAIR WATT:  Adjourns the meeting at 2:00 p.m.
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